
April, 14th 2023 

This letter is in recommendation of Robert Scarcella. I've worked with Robert for the past three 

years on our company's IT needs. 

Robert has ensured our systems ability to meet our needs, making us more efficient and 

systems more reliable. I've experienced Robert's advanced skills to problem solve and navigate 

a multitude of programs to interact with each other, where others in his profession struggled 

doing so. I feel Robert truly looks after what's best for our needs and is always willing to listen. 

To add to Roberts skills, his professionalism is top notch, staying in contact and prioritizing 

emergency situations to the best of his ability. 

I would highly recommend Robert for any IT needs in any environment. Any questions regarding 

my experience, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Devin Adema 

President 

Dean's Body Shop, Inc 

6931 E. 34 Rd. Cadillac, Ml 49601 

(231) 775-5983


